
The CU Science Education Initiative and  

The CU Center for STEM Learning 
would like to invite you to our 

 

End of Year Event 
 

Tuesday, May 7, 2013 

UMC Glenn Miller Ballroom 
 

~Breakfast at 8:30AM~ 
 

9:00am  Kathy Perkins, Director CU SEI  

 Welcome 
 

9:05am  CU’s Center for STEM Learning (CSL)  

 Update and discussion on CSL and its support for faculty engaged in 
improving undergraduate STEM education 

       9:12 discussion 
 

9:25am   Anne-Barrie Hunter (presenting), Elaine Seymour, Heather Thiry,  Tim 

Weston, University of Colorado; Mark Connolly, Christine Pfund, Joe 

Ferrare, University of Wisconsin-Madison          

 “Talking about Leaving” Revisited: Examining Undergraduate Persistence 

in STEM Majors Then and Now 

       9:50 discussion 
 

10:05am  Anne-Marie Hoskinson, Andrew Martin, and Nichole Barger,  

 Department of Ecology and Evolutionary Biology 

Ready to flip your classroom? Three recommendations 

        10:30 discussion 
 

 

10:45am    Poster Session I  

11:30am    Poster Session II  
 

Posters by your colleagues - faculty, STFs, post-docs, and grad students - on:  

 Course Reform Efforts and Evolution - developing, implementing, and assessing:  

 Measuring student learning, interest, and attitudes: 

 Archiving and sharing resources 

 And more ….      
 

12:15-1:30pm    Lunch and Discussion (posters will remain up) 
 

 

Please RSVP by Friday May 3, 2012: http://tinyurl.com/2013-SEI-CSL-EOY
  


